
 

 

 

Dear Silver Streak Families,  

During the pandemic, we understand that all families have been impacted in some way or 
another.  Your child’s primary school supplies will be provided for the 2022-2023 school year 
to offer immediate support to our students and their families.  Please see the list below for 
additional supply needs.  If you have any questions or concerns, please contact Kim Griffiths 
at 863-678-4211 or at kim.griffiths@lwcharterschools.com  

Parents we are only requesting the following items for the                     
2022-2023 school year. 

 

  

  

 

 

 

     
Janie Howard Wilson Elementary 

IB PYP Candidate School 

306 Florida Avenue, Lake Wales, FL 33853 

Phone:  863-678-4211   Fax:  863-678-4217 

Dr. Linda Ray                                                Kim Griffiths 

Principal                                Assistant Principal 

ALL GRADE LEVELS 

Kindergarten—Fifth Grade: 

Student Bookbag 
1 package of dry eraser markers 

1 x box Ziplock Gallon Size Bags 

1 x box Ziplock Quart Size Bag 

1 x box Ziplock Sandwich Size Bag 

1 x Large Hand Sanitizer 

1 x Hand Soap 

2 x Box of Tissues 

1 x Clorox Clean-up Wipes 

**1 x package of Baby Wipes (**Kindergarten Students 
Only) 

 

OPTIONAL: 

Student water bottle & lunch box 
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